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Date: Friday, January 26, 2018 8:56:51 AM

Dear Sirs,

I urgently request that PSE shut down all Colstrip plants by 2025.  Fossil fuels are the past; our climate cannot
support their continued use decades into the future.  Renewables are the way of the future and 2025 is a long even
time line.

Thank you,
Ellen Kritzman
Vashon, WA
206-567-4837
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